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CLOSURE OF SAN ANTONIO TERMINAL 
 

Effective May 1, 2001, Pacer Stacktrain will be closing our SAN ANTONIO, TX 

TERMINAL and will no longer be offering service to this location. 

 
Should there be any questions regarding this announcement, Customers are encouraged to 
contact their Business Development or Customer Support representatives. 
 


